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22 August 2024 
 
Dear Professor Broomhead, 
 
I wish to inform you that the Minister for Local Government and English Devolution 
has extended the time period for the Best Value Inspection report until 29 November 
2024. The scope of the inspection is unchanged. The Lead Inspector has requested 
Assistant Inspectors and that request is being considered. 
 
The Ministry is grateful for your continued cooperation with the Best Value Inspection. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Max Soule    
Deputy Director, Local Government Stewardship and Interventions 
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